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The UGDSB is currently conducting a review of French as a Second Language (FSL) instruction at the secondary level. Parents and guardians with children in high school are being asked to provide input into French language instruction.
From February 7 to March 10, 2017, the board is collecting information from parents/guardians about French language instruction, in both Core and French Immersion courses, in our high schools as part of the board-wide review process. 
Parents/guardians are asked to complete a short, confidential survey. Responses will be summarized in a report and form part of the Secondary French Review Committee's report that will be delivered to the Board of Trustees in June 2017.
To complete the survey, please visit www.surveymonkey.com/r/secondaryFSLsurvey.
